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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Boys & Girls Club Launches Workforce Development Initiative; 
Supported by local philanthropic leaders 

 
Shelton, CT, February 5, 2020 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck 
Valley announces its new Workforce Development Initiative, which will help our young 
men and women prepare for life after high school, become first-job ready, develop a plan 
for the future, and build the skills that employers value most.  
 
The Club is partnering with local businesses and organizations to offer our members 
internships, workshops, tours of participating businesses, mentorships, skills training, and 
career experiences. The ultimate goal of the program is to help our kids and teenagers 
explore a variety of careers and to help them develop a plan to pursue their interests. The 
program will grow as more area businesses join the partnership, helping to strengthen the 
workforce in the community. 
 
The Santa Family Fund has taken the lead in supporting this new initiative, providing an 
annual $10,000 commitment for the next three years. Additional support has been secured 
from the George H. Gamble Fund; The Own Your Future Foundation, Inc.; and Walmart.  
 
The Workforce Development Initiative will help local youth to develop twenty-first-
century skills and a clear vision for their future career goals. The Boys & Girls Club of 
the Lower Naugatuck Valley has been changing the lives of young people for nearly 70 
years. With programs ranging from homework assistance to nutrition to sports, the 
organization helps all young people to reach their full potential. 
 
For more information about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley, visit 
us at www.BGC-LNV.org. 
 
Photo and ID on page 2. 
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Pictured left-right: Santa Customer Experience Manager, Scott Santa; Boys & Girls Club 
of the Lower Naugatuck Valley Board President, Fred Serra; Santa Energy Corporation 
President & CEO, Thomas S. Santa; Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley 
Chief Executive Officer, Shaye A. Roscoe; Santa Account Representatitive, Robbie 
Hughes; and Santa Corporate Giving Committee member, Mary Catherine Santa 
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